

## Cassell School Room 502

October 28, 2024

Hello Parents~

Welcome to the Second Quarter of the school year! It is wonderful to see the progress that everyone is making. Students are becoming more comfortable with their daily procedures, routines, and schedules. I am so proud of all the students and their accomplishments thus far. We have been busy working on all of our lessons, tasks, and activities.

We enjoy therapy with Mr. Joey on Tuesday afternoons. The students always look forward to him coming in, working with him, requesting their favorite song, and playing along with the instrument of their choice.

Report Cards will be sent home on October 30, 2024. Please let me know if you would like to schedule a conference with me on Monday, November 4, 2024. Our in-person meetings will be 11:15-2:15 pm. Our virtual meetings will be held 3:15-5:45 pm. Also, there is no school for students on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. I am looking forward to a fun-filled second quarter. Thank you for your continued support. Take Care, Heather McBrearty